Places of Worship in the ACT from 15 October 2021

Places of worship can reopen under the following directions:
1. A maximum of 25 people or one person per four sqm across the venue, whichever is less (excluding staff)
1. Everyone (staff and attendees) must:
1. check in using the Check In CBR App, if aged 16 years or older, and
1. wear a face mask if aged 12 years or older (exemptions apply).
1. Take all reasonable steps to ensure physical distancing of 1.5m is in place, where practicable.
1. You must have an up to date COVID-19 Safety Plan. 
The COVID-19 Safety Checklist is available to assist in reviewing or updating your COVID-19 Safety Plan. https://www.act.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0011/1875224/PICC0419-COVID-19-Checklist-for-Business-recommencing-service_AW3.pdf
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